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Each year the Texas Association of School Boards (TASB) honors businesses and 
organizations for their support and exceptional advocacy of local schools. This state-wide honor, 
as part of “Stand Up for Texas Public Schools,” recognizes local businesses and community 
organizations who partner with districts, making a difference in the lives of local public-school 
students. 

As a Denton ISD Platinum Level Partner with Adopt-a-School and the official sponsor of our 
district Volunteer Program, DATCU employees are some of the first to volunteer in our schools, 
no matter the event.   

DATCU has also partnered with area chambers, including Aubrey 380 and Lake Cities 
Chambers, to recognize teachers of the month. They have helped sponsor the annual Denton 
ISD Teacher of the Year Reception for more than a decade. 

Their most recent addition to our partnership, by way of the scoreboard contract, has really 
set them apart from others. Their ability to champion public education, garnering support from 
all levels of their organization, is the reason they are the first and this month’s Community 
Spotlight. 
 

Glen McKenzie, Susan Pasarriello and Pat Sherman will accept the commendation on 
behalf of DATCU. 
 
 


